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East Central University turns 100 on March 25!  To 
commemorate this momentous occasion we are 
celebrating all week long.

Monday, March 23
University Center Lobby, 12 p.m.

ECU University Chorale performance

University Center Lobby, 12:15 p.m.
PAST performance

(PAST is an Ada community performance group)

Tuesday, March 24 
University Center Lobby, 11 a.m. – 2 p.m.

ECU Instrumental Ensembles performance

Wednesday, March 25
University Center, 12:30 p.m.

ECU Collage’ (Collage’ is an ECU dance ensemble)

Science Hall steps, 4 p.m.(gather at 3:45 p.m.)
“Celebrating our Beginning” 

Whistle Blowing Reenactment and Celebration of the 
day East Central State Normal School began.

Proclamation read at Oklahoma State Legislature.

On March 25, 1909, Oklahoma Gov. Charles N. 
Haskell signed the Ada Normal Bill. When the word 
reached Ada, every mill and factory steam whistle in 

the town tooted out the good news. 
We invite every horn and bell in the city to 
join us as we remember the March 25, 1909 

announcement.
Or log on to www.ecok.edu click on the 
“Celebrating our Beginning Countdown” 

which will end with a great surprise.
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Thursday, March 26
University Center Lobby, 12:30 p.m.

ECU Birthday Party and Opening of the 
75th Anniversary Time Capsule

Dorothy Summers Theatre, 7:30 p.m.
ECU Instrumental Ensembles Showcase

Friday, March 27
University Center Lobby, 12 p.m.

President’s Pool Tournament: “Shoot & Talk”

Showing in Estep Multimedia Center, 10 a.m.
“Bangkok Dangerous” 

Showing in Estep Multimedia Center, 12 p.m.
“Twilight”

University Center Lobby, 11 a.m.
CREW Games – “BINGO” 

Stanley Wagner Ballroom, 6 p.m.
“What We Did Way Back When”

Attend the vaudeville performance and take a step 
back in time to experience what an East Central State 
Normal School evening would have been like in 1909.

Advanced passes recommended. 
Passes available Monday, March 23 at the Information 

Desk in the University Center.

Join us as we make history for ECU’s next 100 years!  
Hope to see you at the celebrations!

For More Information Please Contact:
University Advancement
Phone: (580)559-5253

Email: catncat@ecok.edu


